
 Membership Considerations 

MEMO TO: IHLS Board of Directors 
FROM:   Leslie Bednar 
DATE:       August 18, 2023 
RE:            Membership Considerations 

Two school districts have applied for system membership. 

Those districts are: 
• Geff CSD #14 (Wayne County). Site visit conducted on July 31, 2023.
• Smithton CCSD #130 (Saint Clair County). Site visit conducted on June 19, 2023.

The applications were brought forward to the Policy and Membership Committee at their August 7, 
2023, meeting and the consensus was to move these two school districts to the system board for 
approval as full system members. 

Submitted by,  
Ellen Popit, Associate Director, IHLS 
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